
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 
VALENTINE BANQUET 
 
WMU invites all ladies to bring your sweetheart or friend and join us for 
our annual Valentine Banquet. It will be held on Saturday, February 18 at 
6:00 PM.  
 
Good food, good music & fellowship will be enjoyed by all!!  The entrée, 
bread, dessert and drinks are provided.  We ask that you bring a salad or a 
vegetable to share.  Please sign up by February 12 on the sign up sheet 
located on the WMU table in the Narthex if you plan to attend.  Hope to 

see you there. 
  
 

 

 

WMU ANNUAL SOUP CAN COLLECTION 
 

The WMU will be collecting cans of soup for the Salvation Army from January 

8th—February 19th.   Please bring cans of soup and place them in the box 

under the WMU bulletin board in the Narthex..  If you have any questions, 

please contact Laraine Sentz. 
 

 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

Please pick up your offering envelopes in the Narthex. 

 

 

 

HELP FOR THOSE WHO NEED FOOD 

In our own area, there are those who suffer from food depravation and 

the need for basic hygiene products.   We are still collecting            

nonperishable food items and hygiene items, along with                   

nonperishable baby food and baby hygiene items. Your donations can 

be brought to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours, 

M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.  

Food distribution will take place on the  1st and 3rd Tuesday, prior to 

11:00am at Bellamy United Methodist Church.  

 

(Over) 
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SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST 
 
Don’t forget our Sunday School breakfast next week—February 12, 2023 
at 9:15am hosted by the Seekers and Romans Sunday School Classes. 
 
 
 
 
LOST AND FOUND 
 
Do you recognize any of the items in the picture below?   If so, you can 
reclaim them in the Church Office.  The office is open Monday through 
Friday—9am—Noon.  You can also claim them on Sunday by checking  
with  one of the Ushers. 
 


